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My fire department, like many others, no longer uses AFFF and has switched over to fluorine free
foam for firefighting use. We've put all our AFFF in temporary storage and have been waiting for
Ecology to implement a disposal program as previously communicated. While I understand the
DEIS requirement and process, it is concerning to see two of the five "disposal options" aren't
disposal options at all and would require firefighting agencies to maintain storage of PFAS
containing foam. I do not have the required expertise to take a position on disposal methods, but
respectfully request that an actual disposal method is selected and implemented.


